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|. Jerry Megdal
; 513 North Foothill Road
' Beverly Hills, California 90210

SUBJECT: RADIOLOGICAL SURVEY INSPECTION (REPORT NO. 40-06322/96-01)
' This refers to the special inspection conducted by Mr. H. Dean Chaney on

February 28, 1996, of the facilities formerly used by the Cal-State Metals,-

formerly located at 2101-2127 West Rosecrans Avenue, Gardena, California,
f; Activities involving the use of radioactive materials were previously
. authorized by an Atomic Energy Commission (AEC) Source Material License
i No.' STC-00098. The results of our inspection findings were discussed with you.

|
via telephone at the conclusion.of the inspections on February 28, 1996.

The enclosed inspection report identifies areas examined during the
inspection. The inspection consisted of-independent radiological surveys and
measurements of the vacant lot.and areas around the adjacent buildings. located
at 2129-2145 West Rosecrans Avenue, Gardena, California (former location of
2101-2127 Rosecrans Ave.). This site is located on West Rosecrans Avenue,

between the cross streets of Western Avenue (east) and Van Ness Avenue (west).

Based upon the inspection findings (radiological' survey), we have determined
that the grounds located at the above referenced addresses do not have any ,

Lapparent residual radioactive contamination due to previous AEC licensed
activities, that is detectable with our instrumentation. No anomalous
readings above established background levels were observed during the surveys.
Consequently, we have no further questions regarding this matter.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the er. closed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.
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Should you have any questions concerning this letter or the enclosed report,
please contact the inspector identified above at (510)975-0229.

Sincerely,

Ross A. Scarano, Director
Division of Nuclear Materials

Safety

Docket: 40-06322 (Retired) |
License: STC-00098 (Terminated)

'

Enclosure: NRC Inspection Report
40-06322/96-01

cc w/ enclosure:
Edgar Bailey, C.H.P., Chief
Radiologic Health Branch
Food Drugs & Radiation Safety Division
State Department of Health Services
P.O. Box 942732
714/744 P Street
Sacramento, CA 94234-7320

'

Paul Baldenweg
State of California
Department of Health Services
Radiological Health Branch
1449 W. Temple Street
Los Angeles, CA 90026
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i bec w/ enclosure:
DMB (IE-07)
LJCallan, RIV
RAScarano, RIV
DDChamberlain, RIV

,

i PGoldberg, NMSS (TWFN 8FS)
LLHowell, RIVi

CCain, RIV
JHorner, RIV/WCF0
*RIV - WCF0 D0C. FILE

i * MIS System
RIV NMI&FC/DB File
MSmith w/o enclosure

*W/ IFS Form
i
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DOCUMENT NAME: G:\HDC\ RELEASES \CALSTATE.WP5
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To receive copy of document, indicate in box: "C" = Copy without enclosures "E" = Copy with enclosures "r = No copy
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